
Press Release 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE:  
 
The Wisconsin Southdown Association is seeking applicants for the 2020 Starter Ewe program. 
The Starter Ewe program awards youth, ages 11-16 interested in breeding and raising Southdown 
sheep. Applicants or family of applicants must not already breed Southdowns. To apply, please 
go to www.wisconsinsouthdowns.com to download an application. Interested applicants should 
submit their application postmarked by March 1st, 2020 to Kelly Vierck, N5690 County Road M, 
Juneau, WI 53039 or rosehillsouthdowns@gmail.com. Ewe lambs will be awarded at the 2020 
Wisconsin Southdown Association’s Annual Wisconsin Stars Sale and Symposium. 


